
 

ELECTION 
 

Mine Mill Local 598/Unifor is gearing up for the Local’s 
elections.  At this time, we are looking for nominations for 
the following positions. 

 

CHIEF ELECTION JUDGE (1) 
ELECTION JUDGES  

 
If you are interested in this position, please submit your 

nomination form  
NO LATER THAN MARCH 5th, 2018 
to the Union office in one of 3 ways. 

 
Fax: 705-673-1183  

Email:  n.stewart@minemill598.com, or 
In person: Union Office - 2550 Richard Lake Road 

 
LATE SUBMISSIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED 

Nomination forms can be obtained through your Unit 
Chair, Chief Steward or through your Union Office. 

 
VOTING will be held at the General Membership Meetings 

on   
MARCH 14th, 2018 at 7:30P.M.  

and 
MARCH 15th, 2018 at 1:00P.M.  

at the 
MINE MILL CRAFTSHOP  

2550 Richard Lake Drive, Sudbury 
    

 
 

  
                   
      

 

 

 

MINE MILL 

LOCAL 598/Unifor 
ISSUED: February 20, 2018 

 

 

 

mailto:natalie.williamson@minemill598.com

